PINS RECEIVED



Dear Sir

REF. TR050005

I am writing re the proposed WH HUB. I am one of many people who feel very strongly about this proposal.

Our roads are already congested. Living near the M6, A5 and A449 we see the bulk of traffic already on the roads and the thought of these huge numbers of extra vehicles is truly frightening.

The increase of air pollution will seriously affect the health of both the young and the elderly, not something to be taken without great consideration. Children living here have no voice but they will be affected all through their young lives by the congestion and air quality.

I also object to the amount of green land that would taken for this projection, it seems to me that someone would be making money out of this. As a resident of the area I just wonder if any of the Board wishing to create this monster would care to move here and feel the impact of the proposal for themselves, I rather doubt that.

Yours sincerely



Jean Wakeham (Mrs.)